
Personally,  I  have  not  published any calendar  containing Beksinski’s  works.
However, MGS in Częstochowa have published three of them (two big ones and
a small one), using my ectachromes (as far as I remember). One of them was
very  successful.  Unfortunately,  I  have  not  got  any  reproductions  of  those
publications yet to present them to the reader. I shall do it in future. 


